
To whom this concerns

I write to formally objective to the housing development on the above said area. There are many facets that this 
development would destroy.
The rear of my property over looks the fields from Park Way and the wild life habitat that would be destroyed is 
not acceptable.
There are bats that live in the trees along the boundary of the fields also foxes and the birds are so varied that I 
cannot see where they will live. Squirrels also live in the trees and I observe this wild life every day and night 
and how beautiful it is.
Also the trees perform a barrier stopping noise of the M25 with the lush canopy especially when a northerly 
wind blows . Without this natural barrier as in the winter months there is a constant hum of the traffic travelling 
on the M25. The environmental impact would be disastrous for the area.
There is also another facet to this development and that is how it impacts on the infrastructure in the area of 
schools, roads , refuse collections and of cause hospitals. Do the developers calculate in their costing on 
building extra schools and hospitals with traffic management and air pollution from the increased traffic.
Air quality would decline as less trees to absorb the extra carbon pollutants.
I plead to not have this development happen it would be disastrous.
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